
 
February 8, 2021 

 

Arena Theater Association announcement 

 

Arena Theater Association seeks candidates for the board 

 

The Arena Theater Association is seeking candidates for three seats on the board that are up for 

election in April. Each seat is a three-year term obligation, and the deadline to submit a letter of 

interest is Wednesday, March 17.  

Anyone interested in becoming a board member for Arena Theater is encouraged to briefly 

describe their background, state an area of interest (e.g. live shows, cinema, and fundraising) or 

express interest in committee work. To find out more about the current theater board and 

committees, visit www.arenatheater.org/about and select board & staff. Since the lockdown in 

March of 2020, all board and committee meetings have been conducted via Zoom, and interested 

people are invited to attend by calling the theater office at 707 882-3272 for more information.  

Candidates must be a member in good standing; non-members may join prior to the March 17 

submission deadline. Candidate statements will appear on the ballot, brevity is encouraged at 50-

100 words.  

Candidate statements can be submitted by email to info@arenatheater.org or by mail to Arena 

Theater, PO Box 611, Point Arena, CA 95468. Due to Covid-19 restrictions people should not 

drop off ballots in person.  

The Arena Theater Association will hold its annual Membership Meeting on Monday, April 19, 

at 6 p.m., via Zoom unless the theater can safely reopen. For more information, people can 

contact the Arena Theater office at (707) 882-3272.  
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